



Dane County Library Service	June Director's Report

Bookmobile Construction

LDV is moving steadily along with our new bus. I will have interior layouts to share at the Library Board meeting. As soon as the finishes and furnishings arrive, LDV will send us an interiors board so that we can share the color scheme with patrons.

We are working with local artist Angela Richardson on the wrap. Angela is an artist in residence at the Bubbler at Madison Public Library and with the School of Business. She came to visit the bus at Cottage Grove and conducted a brainstorming session with staff on May 26.

Out and About

The Bookmobile and Readmobile will make an appearance in the Monona Memorial Day parade this year. The Readmobile will be at the Dane County Farm Breakfast on June 11 in Blue Mounds.



Beyond the Page

We held our annual Trivia Night fundraiser on May 7, which netted almost \$10,000 for the BTP Endowment. We had just shy of 200 participants, our largest turn out ever!

SCLS News

An All Directors meeting was held on May 19 at the newest SCLS member library in Randolph. Budgets for administration, delivery, ILS/Technology were discussed. I hope to have a draft budget document for you to look at on June 2.

Summer Reading Program

We are gearing up for the summer! Mary has been making school visits to share information about the Summer Reading Program, which begins June 13 and runs until July 30. Tyler, our LTE Clerk, will step into the role of summer LTE Library Assistant to the Summer Reading Program. He will be on the Tuesday, Wednesday an Saturday routes to help patrons with crafts by the bus.